
Shoes 4 the Shoeless was founded in 2010 by a small group of people who discovered a great need 
within our community. As of early 2019, we have delivered well over 75,000 pairs of shoes and socks to 
disadvantaged children throughout the Greater Miami Valley region. The need remains great, our work is 
unending and will continue. Are you ready to join the fight with us?

SOCKS HOW? WHAT KIND?

connect with us!

There isn’t a much better feeling than 
putting on a brand new pair of socks for the 
first time. For many of the children we serve, 
experiencing brand new socks of their own 
is a first when our organization arrives. S4TS 
gives out nearly 100,000 pairs of socks 
each year.

This means we are always in need of more! 
THANK YOU for hosting a sock drive with 
your organization, many local children will 
benefit from your generosity. Socks are fun 
to purchase and collect.

We’re sure you’ve got questions, here are a few answers that might help! 

•	 What to purchase? 
Please purchase new socks that will fit children aged 5 and older.

•	 What kind of socks? 
Athletic socks are preferred, FUN COLORS are appreciated! Children 
love it when we bring fun colored socks out with their shoes.

•	 Where do we turn them in? 
 
_____________________________________________________________

•	 When do they have to be collected by? 
 
_____________________________________________________________
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